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Recommended Action:

It is recommended that the City Council and Board of Directors of the Hesperia Water District (HWD) authorize
the City Manager to amend the agreement with Claris Strategy, Inc by $35,985, to include professional
consulting services related to an Emergency Operations Plan Update. Upon approval, the amended contract
total with Claris Strategy, Inc. will not exceed $243,630.
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